
Reception News 
  20th November 2020 

Hello Everyone! 

 

This week, each class has been busy 

planning a surprise party for their 

class teddy. This has involved mak-

ing lists of their favourite party 

food, writing invitations, making 

cards and wrapping presents. The 

role-play area has been enhanced 

with Birthday paraphernalia such as 

banners, pretend cakes 

and candles so the children can act 

out Birthday celebrations with their 

friends. 

In maths, we have explored  

subtraction and the magic number 

was 7.  We have wrapped up 3D 

shapes and tried to guess what’s  

inside the paper.  

In phonics, we have learnt the 

sounds and letter names of ’h’, ‘b, 

and ‘f, ff’. The tr icky word  

focus was ’into.’ We have read  

simple stories in groups and on Bug 

Club. Please have a look at Bug 

Club books at home by signing in to 

activelearnprimary.co.uk.     

 The children have also been enjoy-

ing outdoor adventures in our Wild 

At Heart area. We have learnt about 

hibernating animals such as hedge-

hogs and used clay to recreate our 

own prickly friends. We will then 

build dens for them to sleep in 

through the Winter months.     

  

Don’t Forget Our  

Party Days Next 

Week  

 

Blossom Class—Tuesday 24th 

November 

Oak Class—Wednesday 25th  

November 

Sycamore Class—Thursday 

26th November  

 

The child can come to school 

in their party clothes to cele-

brate the Birthday of their 

class teddy. They will still be 

going outside to play so please 

ensure they have something 

warm to put on and the  

appropriate foot wear. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This week we have  

celebrated the  

birthday of  

Sienna Appleyard  

Check out our new and improved school website 

at www.heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 


